
  
Notices under National Electricity Law 

 
The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the 
National Electricity Law (NEL) of the following matters. 
 
Under Section 102, the making of the final determination for the National Electricity
Amendment (Advocacy Panel) Rule 2006. A copy of the final determination and the Rule to be 
made are published on AEMC’s website and are available for inspection at AEMC. 
 
Under Section 95, Stanwell Corporation has requested the making of the proposed National 
Electricity Amendment (Transmission network replacement and reconfiguration) Rule 2006 
which relates to establishing an inter-participant framework for addressing transmission 
network replacement and reconfiguration. A copy of the Rule proposal and the proposed Rule 
are published on AEMC’s website and are available for inspection at AEMC. Submissions on 
the proposed Rule should be forwarded to submissions@aemc.gov.au and must be received 
by 17 July 2006. Upon receipt AEMC publishes all submissions on its website, subject to 
consideration of any claim of confidentiality.   
 
Further details on the above matters are available on AEMC’s website www.aemc.gov.au. 
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